YOU HAVE MISSED THE GRADUATION REHEARSAL

CMS Board Policy states that you cannot participate in the graduation ceremony unless you attended the rehearsal.

STEP 1:

Email mark.bosco@cms.k12.nc.us to explain the reason for your absence and kindly request an exemption.

Copy your graduation coordinators on that email:

anne.toth@cms.k12.nc.us & tracy.zornow@cms.k12.nc.us

STEP 2:

Go to https://mphsseniors.weebly.com/2021-june-graduation-ceremony.html to view the Makeup Rehearsal Video and Review the Senior Memo.

STEP 3:

Take the Quiz on Rehearsal info at: http://bit.ly/mpgradquiz2021
(You must be logged into your CMS email account)

THE QUIZ HAS CLOSED. Grad Coordinators have finalized the ceremony.

You can still pick up your tickets in the main office,
and you can still participate in the ceremony.

If you received Bosco's approval to miss rehearsal BEFORE the rehearsal, you will get your diploma at the ceremony on June 3.

If you did NOT receive Bosco's approval BEFORE the rehearsal, and have not completed the quiz linked above by now, you CAN participate in the ceremony, but your diploma has been pulled and you'll need to report to MPHS main office to pick up your diploma after speaking with Mr. Bosco.

MPHS Summer Hours:

<u>Friday June 4</u>: 11-3pm <u>June 7 - June 11</u>: Mon-Fri 7am-3pm June 14 - August 12: M/T/W/Th 6am-4pm

STEP 4:

If you have completed steps 1-3 successfully, you may pick up your guest tickets. Coordinate that pickup with Toth & Zornow.

anne.toth@cms.k12.nc.us & tracy.zornow@cms.k12.nc.us

AS ALWAYS, THIS INFORMATION CAN BE FOUND AT:

http://mphsseniors.weebly.com

Look for the "June Graduation Ceremony" (click on the menu bar at the top)